
 

 

Chameleon Student News 
 

A Message From Your President! 
Hello students, families and staff of CMI. I hope you’re having a great day, and I always want 
you to remember that YOU ARE AWESOME! 

Yours truly, 

Yohanes Alemayehu 

Student Council President 

Personal Goal of the Month! 
Respect is treating someone nicely and understanding someone’s position, regardless of your 
own position. Respect could be not making fun of someone who does something wrong and 
instead, forgiving them. Treating someone the way you would treat your best friend or relatives. 

We want to take a moment to recognize some of our students for their achievements. They will 
also have a special lunch (sponsored by Ms. Dill) and a gift from the treasure box.  

Yours truly, 

Solomon Davis 

Student Council Vice President 
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Chameleon Student News 
 

Student Achievement 
Recognition! 
Congratulations, Andrew and 
Pamela, from the student body at 
CMI! Andrew and Pamela  were 
nominated by the Middle School 
teaching team, as the Personal 
Goal Students of the Month, for 
consistent displays of respect. 
Andrew models respect by 
following the teachers directions, 
when the teachers ask, the first 
time. Pam has modeled respect 
by listening to others when they 
are speaking, instead of  having 
side conversations with her 
friends.  

Congrats to Amanni and Ja’Mya, 
from the student body at CMI! This student was nominated  the Middle School  teaching team, 
for being the Progressing Scholar of the Month. Ja’Mya has shown progression in displaying and 
modeling the personal goal of respect by throwing away her trash in the lunchroom, -which 
proves how much she values the environment at CMI. Amani has shown progression in 
displaying the personal goal of respect by using a calm tone, even when faced with challenges. 

Yours truly, 

Eshwar Persaud, Brianna Kirk, Gianna Matthews & Lavinia Aguilar 

Student Council 5th, 6th, 7th & 8th Grade Representatives 
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Chameleon Updates & Announcements! 
● We are still calculating the total amount raised so far, from popcorn sales and that amount 

will be in this section of next month’s newsletter. We are happy to announce that we have 
made a proposal to the CFA about food, recess and end of year events and they are 
willing to work with us on some aspects of it. ​Major thanks to the CFA!!! 

● In the month of December, we will have our first ​“Sock Hop.”​ That’s the theme for our 
Middle School Dance on December 18, 2019 from 6:00 - 8:00pm​. More information 
will be coming but please save the date and get your socks ready (literally, we are 
dancing in socks)! 

● Parent Teacher Conferences are on December 13, 2019​, so we don’t have school.Is 
there anything you don’t want your parents to find out? Now is the time to fix it!  

● The “Shoebox Project” ends on December 13, 2019​! Please donate items.  
● Extended Creative Day Clubs end on December 19, 2019​ and ​December 20, 2019 is 

the start of Winter Break​. We don’t come back until January 6, 2019! Please, hold the 
applause.  

Meet The Chameleon Photographer 
Justis Traver-Smith is a 5th grader at Creative Minds and one of our 
Chameleon Photographers, as highlighted in his capture of Student 
Achievement above. Justis loves football and basketball and aspires to 
be a professional athlete. Justis told us that his role model is his 
mother, because she has been through a lot and that motivates him. 
Justis enjoys cherishing moments, through photos, because “life is too 
short.” His favorite subject is ELA because he enjoys reading, typing 
and writing, even though it can be challenging. If he wasn’t human, 
Justis would be Batman.  

Yours truly, 

Nati Pinilla, Harmony Redman & Sanna Hummons 

Student Council Treasurers & CFA Liaison 
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